
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: FW: File EB-2019-0159
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:07:33 PM

 
From: Lilla Stuart  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 5:04 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Cc: jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org
Subject: File EB-2019-0159
 
Tomorrow, when the City of Hamilton reviews the above referenced file, I urge that climate
change is taken into consideration in the application for Enbridge's proposed Dawn Parkway
Expansion.
 
It is absurd that a company can specifically request that climate change not be considered in
regards to both the greenhouse effects of fracking, as well as the building of a pipeline to carry
the dirty energy. In a sense, it is admitting that expansion is problematic in the current climate
crisis.
 
The Energy Board cannot entertain such a request.
 
Lilla Stuart
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